NQVEMBER 24, 1976

HOSPITAL NEWS: Cont'd from pg. 6 ....
to the patients.

Monthly meetings of the Hospital Board will
now be held on the first Tuesday of the month.
- There will be no November meeting. The Decem-
ber meeting will be held in Schreiber.

A reminder about membership in the "Corpor-

ation'. Memberships have (in the past) cost
one dollar per .year and according to the by-

laws must be .purchased four weeks prior to the
Annual Meeting if one wishes to attend the
the annual meeting and be able to vote.

Membershlp fees go into the bulldlng fund.
It was agreed by the Board of Governors (1975)
that anyone making a contribution to the build-
ing fund would automatically receive a member-
ship in the Corporation for the year in which
the contribution was given. Contributions of
$100.00, or more, made between January lst
tOo December 31lst give the contributor a Life
Membership in the Corporation. There have been
several people who have made contributions
(since January '1976) close to the $100.00 mark.
If you wish a Life Membership we suggest you
check your "accounts" as your contribution must
reach the $100.00 mark by December 31lst this
year.

Building Fund total (as of Friday, November
E2th) 1873203,500.75:;

The landscaped model of the new hospital is
in the window of the Credit Union - Terrace
Bay where it will remain for two weeks and then
will be displayed in Schreiber.

Our sincere thanks to the students of St.
Martin Separate School in Terrace Bay and Holy

Angel's Separate School in Schreiber who sold
the Booster Buttons for the Hospital Raffle.
Our thanks to all who bought tickets and to
Joe King who bought $10.00 worth of raffle tick
-ets - better luck next time! Thanks also to
Harry Gusul who donated the "King-size" bottle
to hold the raffle prize. Mrs. Paulsen of 210
Kenogami St., Terrace Bay was the winner. To-
tal profit from the raffle was $197.00 which
will be put into the building fund. Our ap-
preciation to the Kinsmen of Schreiber who al-
lowed us to have the draw at thelr dance on
November 20th.
| Please note that the last Hospital Lottery
‘draw for this year will be on Friday, November
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